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CATECHETICAL MINISTRY NEWS 
Call or email Laura Ortiz, (408)296-1193 , ext. 100 , lortiz@st-justin.org for registration information. 

If you have any questions about our programs, contact Tracy Sevigny at tracy@st-justin.org. 

Youth Faith Formation 

First  
Eucharist 
Reminders 

 

� Completed “Called to His 
Supper” texts are due at this 
Sunday’s Retreat. 

 

� Completed pew banners are 
due at this Sunday’s Retreat. 

 

 

Just a reminder to check all 
parish activities, go to our 
website at www.st-justin.org. 
Click on the CALENDAR 

link, and you will find where it is being 
held and the times. 

FAITH Beyond 2000 
 

Our diocesan-sponsored  
program for catechists 
and others interested in 

gaining a better 
 understanding of their 

faith. 
 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
Monday, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 

 

April 27: 
Moral Formation II 

 
May 11: 

Catholic Social Teaching 
 

Plan now to attend and give  
your ministry and your  

spirituality a boost! 

 

 
 
 
 

Now that our Neophytes have 
celebrated the Easter 

Sacraments, some of you may be 
reflecting on your own faith 

journey. 
 
 
 
 

If you or someone you know is  
interested in learning more about 
the Roman Catholic faith, you are 
invited to drop by any Tuesday,               

at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish  
Ministry Center. Our team is 

eager to welcome you. 

End of Year Appreciation Prayer Celebration:  Parents are invited to 
join us at 9:45 a.m. for our Early Childhood Session and at 11:00 a.m. for our 
Elementary/Middle School Session.  
Sunday Morning Early Childhood Program, 9-10am, Sundays 
We offer an Early Childhood Program during the 9 a.m. Mass, from 
Fall until end of April. Grouped by age, three year olds through 1st 
graders experience an age-appropriate faith experience. You are free to 
drop into the Catechetical Office (Room 2) next week to arrange an 
opportunity to observe a class in action and see if it is a good fit for 
your family.  
Ongoing Faith Formation, 10:15-11:30am, Sundays, 2nd-Jr. High 
Continue to fulfill the promises you made at your child’s baptism.  
Mature faith is a product of ongoing formation.  Our program supports 
your efforts to assist your child in forming a lifelong relationship with 
Jesus. 
Sacramental Preparation Program 
Our program prerequisite is enrollment in either Catholic School or our 
ongoing Faith Formation Sessions on Sunday mornings, for an entire 
year prior to preparation for the sacraments of Reconciliation and 
Eucharist. Preparations are parent-led at home and family-oriented 
parish events. Enroll your child in our Ongoing Faith Formation 
this Fall for Communion, May 2017.   
 

High School Confirmation Program 
We use Ascension Press’ Chosen program to prepare St. Justin Parish 
youth for the sacrament of Confirmation. The candidate sessions take 
place on Sundays, 5-6:30 p.m. Preparation will begin in the Fall with 
Confirmation taking place Spring 2016. 

Next Sunday is Our Final Session of the Year! 

Confirmation 
Reminders 

 

� Candidate Interviews are 
scheduled THIS Sunday, 
April 19th in the Parish 
Ministry Center.  

� The Sponsor-Candidate 
Session is Sunday, April 
26th, 5-6:30 p.m. in the 
Parish Ministry Center.  
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Community Ministry 

 
 
 
 
 

Outreach Dinner 
Thank you to Jolene Soares and our 
Religious Education Sixth Grade 
Class who sponsored 
least week’s Outreach  
Dinner. Our next 
Outreach Dinner will 
be taking place on 
Sunday, May 3,  
beginning at 1:30 p.m. in our Parish 
Small Hall. All Senior Citizen  
members of our Parish are invited, 
along with a guest, to this meal              
followed by BINGO.  
 

Food Collection  
Most of you are aware of the  
Community Ministry Collection  
Barrels that are located in our 
Church. During the month of April, 
we will continue to request canned 
Soup, Pork & Beans, Chile,  
Macaroni & Cheese and Tomato 
Sauce. These are items that we do 
not receive often 
from the Second 
Harvest Food Bank. 
Please feel free to 
drop donations in the 
barrels in the 
Church, the barrel in the Foyer of the 
School or bring items to the Parish 
Office.  
 

Fresh Fruit and  
Vegetables Needed 
For those of you who have back 
yard fruit trees with an over  
abundance of fruit and/or gardens 
with  vegetables please  
consider donating what you can to 
Community Ministry. The fruit and 
vegetables are a welcome addition 
to the food that we distribute to 
those seeking assistance.  

Hungering for Celebration 
Our community changed lives this Lent, and CRS 
Rice Bowl wants to say THANK YOU!! Don’t 
forget to turn in your CRS Rice Bowl by April 24. They can be 
dropped off in the Parish or School Offices during the week or in 
the Community Ministry Barrels in the Church on Weekends. 
Thank you! 

Graduating Eighth Graders in                     
Parochial and Public Schools 

April is the time to apply for the Msgr. Mentasti Scholarship Award.               
A $1,600 scholarship will be awarded to a graduating 8th grade student 
who has been accepted to a Catholic High School for the 2015 fall                     
semester. The student’s parents must be registered, supporting parishioners 
of St. Justin Parish Community. 

Application forms are available at the Parish Ministry Center and on the 
parish website, www.st-justin.org. Forms MUST be completed and  
returned to the Parish Ministry Center before May 1. 

MARRIED COUPLES:  
Are you willing to spend a few minutes to find out about an 
experience that can make your good marriage even  
better?  The next Marriage Encounter Weekend is:  
May 29-31 in Mountain View. Early registration is highly 
recommended.   
 

For more information visit our website at: sanjosewwme.org or contact 
Ken & Claranne at applications@sanjosewwme.org or 408-782-1413.  
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St. Justin School Auction 
Save the Date!                   

April 25, 2015 will be the annual 
St. Justin School Spring Auction, 

"Fantasy Island: Live Your 
Dream" .  

Tickets are on sale now at the 
school office.  Also, check out the 

auction website to see what  
wonderful items are available this 

year.  It is constantly being  
updated with exciting items. 
https://sites.google.com/site/

fundesign123/home    
 

If you have questions,   
please contact Ginny Orlando at 

408-985-2713 or 
Ginny_Orlando@yahoo.com.  

  

Thank you for all you do for 
our school! 

 Raffle tickets for the "Auction 
Benefit 50/50 Raffle" are still 
available for purchase at the 

school office. The winner will 
win half of the proceeds from 

tickets sold.  
 
 
 

Prices are 1 for $20 or 6 for 
$100.  All money raised goes to 
St. Justin School. The winner 

will be picked on April 25th at 
the auction. The winner will be 

contacted by phone.   

St. Justin School is 
currently accepting 
applications for 
Kindergarten through 
Eighth Grade classes beginning 
in the Fall of 2015. Our faith-
based preschool is also accepting 
applications for this year as well 
as for the fall of 2015. Please 
contact the school office at             
408-248-1094 or email 
schooloffice@stjustinschool.org 
for more information. 
 
***St. Justin School does not unlawfully 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national or ethnic origin, age, sex, or 
disability in the admission of students, the 
administration of educational policies, 
scholarship, and loan programs, and 
athletic and other school-administered 
programs. 

Did you know the Thrift Store              
accepts E-waste and metal? 
Please consider donating. 

 
Between the hours of  

10:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m.  
Monday-Friday the barricades are 

up. Vehicles are not allowed to 
pull up to the garage door to drop 
off donations. Donations are still 
accepted during this timeframe.    

 
Please come visit us soon and 

take advantage of our daily sales.    
 

Thank you for your patronage! 
 

ST. JUSTIN  
    THRIFT STORE 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact:  Child Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 911; or The 
Diocesan Office for the Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults, 
408-983-0113 or email protection@dsj.org. If you suspect financial 
mismanagement in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, please contact: 
EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 


